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“For the message of the cross 

is foolishness to those who 

are perishing, but to us who 

are being saved it is the 

power of God.”                         

1 Corinthians 1:18 

 

 

 

 

 
Ash Wednesday, Feb. 26th is the 

beginning of Lent. This is a 40 – day 

season marked by repentance, fasting, 

and reflection. Believers  set aside 

this time each year to focus on 

Christ’s life, ministry, sacrifice, and 

resurrection. This Wed., Feb. 26th there 

will be the Imposition of Ashes given 

at the childrens’ morning Chapel 

service and in the evening at the  

7:00 p.m. Divine Service. All families 

are welcome to attend. Before the 

evening service, there will be a Lenten 

Soup Supper offered at 6 p.m. in the 

Fellowship Hall. These Soup 

Suppers will continue before 

each Wednesday evening 

service  throughout the 

Lenten season. This is a 

special time of sharing and 

fellowship. Please join us!   

 

“By the sweat of your brow you will eat 

your food until you return to the 

ground, since from it your were taken; 

for dust you are and to dust        

you will return.” Genesis 3:19 



Mrs. Harbar’s 3K students have had a lot to celebrate recently 

between birthdays and Valentine’s Day! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


